
Ron Swisher <ron.swisher@oit.edu> 
 
I would like to express my strong opposition to HB 2656.  I regard myself as an 
"environmentalist" and tree hugger, but I also own forest property and  this bill is over the top 
as far as being reasonable.  We need to have strict rules about logging in watersheds, but not a 
blanket  "closing down the forest" approach, as this bill is.  Have the sponsors of the bill 
considered the implications of this bill?? Please do not vote for this bill.  Thank you 
 
Ron Swisher 
Lane County forest property owner 
 


